
INCOL Continuing Education Committee meeting 

8/14/2015 

In attendance: Jean Mattimoe, Dana Dalrymple, Melissa Searle, Lara Cummings, Paul Victor, Carlie 

Hoffman, and Renee Massicotte-Vezeau 

Board report 
- Jean (outgoing chair) will prepare the end of the year report 
- our budget last year was over $10,000 
- Jean and Lara (current chair) will contact Gonzaga University to get the current budget 

 
Upcoming chair 

- Melissa Searle from Coeur d’Alene Public Library 
 
Current representatives 

- due to the inconsistent participation on the Continuing Education Committee, Carlie will contact 
the deans/directors to ask about the representatives roster for accuracy 

 
Spring workshop 

- feedback overall was good and most felt that it went well 
- the presentation was laid out well 
- many commented that they thought it needed more time 
- there was a split in comment on audience participation – half liked the audience participation 

and half thought there was too much 
- some felt that the presentation was more directed toward managers 
- most complaints were regarding the size and high temperature of the room and wanted more 

time to socialize 
o in the future, we will try to change the room layout or get a larger room and try to 

manage climate control more 
o next time, we will build in a break mid-session for socializing 

 
Fall workshop ideas 

- some of the ideas expressed in the returned surveys were leadership and supervision, library 
science topics/keeping up-to-date 

o we could contact the iSchool 
- Trevor Dawes – may be a big enough name to draw academic librarians 

o all his topics seem like they would work for all types of libraries 
- Gail Kouame – consumer health information needs 
- digital archiving – could do  panel 
- after discussion, the group thought Trevor Dawes may be the biggest draw 
- Lara will contact Mr. Dawes to see if he is available this fall and find out more details 
- dates that will not work 

o ACRL October 22-23 
o WALE October 26-28 
o Inland Info Lit November 6 
o Idaho Library Association September 30 – October 2 
o Gonzaga closed October 15 and 19 

 


